



January 25, 2021

Mr. Adam Rusch

RE: April 6, 2021 Consolidated Election

Dear Mr. Rusch:

I am writing to inform you that you are not eligible to be a candidate in the April 6, 2021 Consolidated Election.

It has been brought to my attention by the State Board of Elections and the Champaign County Clerk that the Libertarian Party is not an established party as it relates to the Municipal Election, thus rendering you ineligible to be a candidate for Ward 1 in the April 6, 2021 Consolidated Election.

My sincere apology for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Sincerely,

Phyllis D. Clark

City Clerk

cc: Aaron Ammons

Champaign County Clerk 1776 E. Washington Street

Urbana, IL 61802

